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RESPECT - UNDERSTANDING - PEACE - HONESTY - RESPONSIBILITY - TEAMWORK 

 4th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Y4 Verulamium Trip 
 
Holly Crofts have had lots of fun so far learning about The Romans, and to continue our learning 
further we will be visiting St Albans Verulamium Museum on Tuesday, 22nd November 2022.   
 
We will leave school at 9am prompt and will return by the end of a normal school day (traffic 
permitting). Children must wear full school uniform. Children should bring a packed lunch and drink  
in a named plastic bag, with all items being disposable.  
 
In order for this trip to go ahead a voluntary donation of £19.00 per child is requested to cover coach 
travel and entrance fees. If we do not have significant costs to cover the visit it will be cancelled. 
 
If you would be interested in assisting the children on this visit please complete the form below. If 
we are fortunate enough to have more volunteers than places then I will randomly select the names 
from a hat and will inform you. Please complete the slip below and pay via SchoolMoney by Friday 
21st October.  
 
Thank you 
 
Mr Jackson 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………… 

Please complete the slip below by Friday 21st October. 
Y4 Verulamium Museum 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………..…………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach to and from Verulamium on Tuesday, 22nd 
November 2022 
 
I have paid £19.00 online via SchoolMoney 
 
Signed: …………………………………………..…………  
 
Emergency Contact No: …………………………………..…………………………...………… 
 
 
 
I am able to come as a helper on the trip – Yes / No (please delete as appropriate). 
 
Name: …………….…………………………… 
 
Contact Number …………………………….……………………..…… 
 

There is no obligation to contribute and no one will be excluded because parents are either unwilling or unable to pay. 
However, if parents are reluctant to support this activity it may have to be cancelled.  If your child is in receipt of PP funding, please feel 

free to speak to the office or send us an email. 
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